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STATEMENT OF PROFESSIONAL CONCERNS: 

 

My primary concerns are library advocacy, diversity and intellectual freedom. All libraries 

need ALA’s leadership and support in maintaining and improving the position of libraries 

and librarians (especially during today’s economic times). The recruitment and retention 

of a diverse library workforce is paramount to a richer library climate, attracting academic 

and professional endeavors, and strengthening the ability to have an impact on the next 


